Good Shepherd Charger News

“Jesus has Overcome” - John 16:31-33 All School Newsletter

Calendar of Events

Saturday, October 5

-Pee Wee Girls Basketball 8:30-9:45 a.m.
-Cross Country St. Mary’s Invitation at
Centralia, IL 9:00 a.m.

-Girls C Volleyball at Belleville Tournament
TBA

Tuesday, October 8
-Girls ACD Volleyball Home vs Holy Cross
5:30 p.m.

Thursday, October 10
-NO SCHOOL - LEA Teacher’s Conference

Friday, October 4
-NO SCHOOL - LEA Teacher’s Conference

For more information:
gslcs.org/calendars

October 4, 2019

Charger Headlines...

Harvest Fest
Please join us for a great day of fun, food and fellowship
at the Good Shepherd Lutheran Annual Harvest Fest this

- 3:00-6:00 p.m. See attached flyer.

Lunch Program Update
We are now offering a hot lunch. See attached letter for more details!

Metro East Change Drive
MELHS change drive is scheduled for October 9-18. Help support Christian
education.

Good Shepherd’s Family Reading Night

Everything’s coming up . . .apples! at GSLS’s Family Reading Night. Students in
grades Pre-K through fourth and their families are welcome to join us on the
evening of Friday, Oct. 18 from 6 to 7:30 p.m. Families will experience a variety
of apple-themed literacy activities and a whole “bushel” of fun! Join us for
Family Reading Night.

Fall Fundraiser

Our fall fundraiser begins Monday, October 7th. Orders for Bo-Bo’s St. Louis-
Brand Pizzas, Otis Spunkmeyer cookie dough, desserts, and chocolates will be
offered. Proceeds from this fundraiser will be used for scholarships for GSLS
students. Appreciation prizes will be awarded to participating students in
preschool thru 8th grade. Your support is greatly appreciated.

7th and 8th Grade Students

It is that time of year once again for the Church Youth Group’s trip to Six Flags
St. Louis for Fright Fest! You do not need to be a member of Good Shepherd
Church to attend! Information and Sign-up sheet can be found at https://www.
signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44a9ab29a0fa7-frightl

No School

There is NO SCHOOL Thursday and Friday, October 10th and 11th to allow our
teachers to participate in The Lutheran Educators Association Conference being
held in St. Louis. Also, NO SCHOOL on Monday, October 14th in observation of
Columbus Day. Have a safe and blessed long weekend.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44a9ab29a0fa7-fright1  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d44a9ab29a0fa7-fright1  
http://gslcs.org/calendars

Charger Headlines Continued...

Parent-Teacher Conferences

The end of the first quarter is Friday, October 18th! Please contact your
teacher about classroom procedures, grades, etc. Conferences will be
scheduled for Thursday and Friday, October 24th and 25th. Your child’s
report card will be available at your scheduled conference time.

Blood Drive

Good Shepherd Lutheran School
and Church will be hosting the
Mississippi Valley Regional Blood
Drive on Monday, October 21,
from 3:00-6:00 p.m. Not only is
this a wonderful opportunity to
help others who are in need, but
our school can qualify for a grant
for P.E. equipment. Look at what

we received last year because so many people were willing to donate!!!!

Charger Bucks-Scrip Program
With the long holiday weekend, there will not be another weekly order

until Monday, October 21st. (Please have your order in the school office

by 9:00 a.m.) Walk-up sales will be offered on Wednesday, October 9th,
Friday, October 18th from 3:00 - 3:30 p.m. in the school lobby and again
on Sunday mornings between services.

Please remember to fill out a new registration form for this school year
along with your first order!!

The Scrip Program is a tuition reduction program for Good Shepherd
Lutheran School families and friends. We strongly encourage all Good
Shepherd families to purchase their groceries, gasoline, clothing and
other goods and services using the SCRIP gift certificates. 50% of your
credits earned may go toward the reduction of your tuition or your may
donate your credits toward Good Shepherd Lutheran School’s General
Fund.

If you have any questions please contact the school office 344-3153. Tell
your family & friends about this program.

May God hold you
the PALM of :
Hie HAND. In Our Prayers This Week
rw

Elise L. Charlotte L. Sephora L.

Something to Consider...

Seven Ways Parents Can Help
Students Become Better Learners

One of the best known followers of
Jesus Christ, the Apostle Paul, wrote:
“Study to show thyself approved unto
God...” (Il Timothy 2:15). It is
impossible to study without basic
academic skills. This is why Christian
school educators place a heavy
emphasis on reading, math, and
writing skills. Christian schools remain
committed to basic learning.

Learning is a united effort. Everyone
must help if students are to learn and
to improve upon their skills.
Teachers, of course, are a major
factor, but parents can make a
significant difference in a student’s
academic success. Permit me to
suggest seven ways parents can help
their children become better learners:
1. Cultivate a “right” attitude toward
learning. 2. Keep hope alive in your
children. 3. Stress the benefits of
doing well in school. 4. Help your
children in practical ways. 5. Be

a public relations agent for your
children’s school. 6. Be supportive of
your children even when they fail.

7. Pray for your children every day.

| pray these points will instruct you

in ways to enhance your children as a
student!

Robert Mayhew, Principal

Each week this school year, the faculty will be praying for the school
families. Please remember these and others in your prayers.
The families of: Caleb B. Matti C. Zion C. Agnes H. Sydney H. Jacob K.

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian
Education. We recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and
in Him we have eternal life. The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.




Charger Headlines Continued...

Box Tops and Labels Collection

Mrs. Streuter’s class (3-2) has won
September’s Box Tops and Labels
Collection with a total count of 260
box tops and labels.
Congratulations on a job well done!
We ended the Summer Challenge
with a total of 1,068 box tops and
labels. An additional 1,199 has been
received so far this school year
from parents scanning their grocery receipts. Thanks to all the parents who have already started using the Boxtop
app. If you need help downloading the app, please contact Mrs. Noelia Quiroz, Box Tops & Labels Coordinator -
618-960-2696. Our next collection date will be Tuesday, October 22nd. Keep up the great work — Go Chargers!!

Medicine Distribution

GSLS does not provide pain reliever or any other medications to the students. Please send in a package of your
preferred pain relief, etc. Please label with your child(ren’s) name to be stored in the school office for their use only
while at school. All medicines need to be taken to the school office for proper distribution. Please complete a new
medication form and send it in to the school for your child’s medicine file located in the school office. The
authorization form for medication distribution can be found in the Parents section of the website under Handbook,
Forms, and Lists - Authorization Form

Free Dental Care For Kids!
Free dental care is being offered for kids through SIU School of Dental Medicine. The program is open to
children ages 3-13 on Monday, October 14th at the Dental School in Alton, IL. Please see attachment.

Preschool Aide Needed
We are hiring aides for immediate positions at our Early Childhood Center. We are looking for people who enjoy
being with young chilldren. Please contact our director, Mrs. Nobbe at rnobbe@gslcs.org.

Charger Pee Wee Program
Our girls in grades 2-4 have been learning basketball skills and will be having the Annual Girls Pee Wee game on
October 22nd at 6:30 p.m. Come out and cheer on our future Chargers!

Celebrating @Years of Christian Education
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Demr Pavents of Good Shepherd,

This it the day the Lord hat made . 1et n2 rejmice and be plad in it!

A3z you are aware, we sharied the year withouot 2 bot lonch promam. Everyone hat trnly been
pabent and snpportrve of these arumstance:. Thaok you for your undertarnahng|

Do not be anxious about anythmg, but in everything by prayer and supphcation with
thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God. - Philippians 4:6. All m God's tinning!

We have searched for the nghi persn to manage fns propram m-lvmse, we feel vwry exated that
WE have foond a local company named Cafe Apape” — ownes M Ron McGee. We have been
wixkmy thoouph all the detals for the padt two weeks fo tee bow ns commpany m provide
beabhy and motriisous meals for oor schonl We frel firheoie to fivd 2 Chnstian company that
W mirretied m tervmne oo achool

with resminrements: and commodibes. Thee will need to be an increase o the himch poce. Be
assinred that the meals prossded will contime i be bealthy anl nmshnnge

The e 15 posied on oor webiite at biips - forwar prict o cilendant/Tonchy. These will be a
weekly alienmaie alinp with a different entvée for the day with 1% whaie/'chnoolate ik provided
for each lonch  The cot of the meal is $3 25, which comes with mlk Milk can be junchased

sepamately, which will be $ 50. Don’t formet to put money inde your acoount. Oux First day of
seyving a4 hot hnch will be Tuesday, Ocivher 1, tng should be an exatmp daxy for everyme!

Az a Farmly, | am lodkmy for your help with mpot At you look over the meam, plezse feel fiee
o offer tuppethons to make our hinch one that shodenits Iike and oo that 22 mainhoms!

I thank God every day for the soppeinee fammlaes that po out of then way to belp and the
opportumty we have to share Chntt each day at Good Shepher] Lidtheran Schoal
Thank yon agam; i & a plexnre serving you az your Frinaopal at Good Shephead!

Im He Serwuce

.-"tl ~ II
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Robeat Mayhew - Poncpal

A Misian of Good Shepherd Latheran Church
The Lutheran Church — Missouri Syrexd
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< DENTAL CARE
FOR KIPSH
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Monday October 14, 2019, Columbus Day
ool of Dental Medicine

Registration: »
Monday October 14, 2019
from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
at the Gym on the Campus
of the SIU Dental School
1700 Annex Street, Alton, IL

*Children must be enrofled
in their school's free/reduced lunch
program and be
a ied by a t
or legal guardian
in order fo receive freatment.
Phone 618-474-7200 for more info.




